[bookmark: _GoBack]FRIENDS OF SOUTH VIEW COMMITTEE  
FOSV Meeting held on Tuesday 17th November at 7:30pm Via Zoom 
Dear Members, 
Present: 
Tom Mayes, Claire Bowd, Charlotte Francis,
Rachel Carrington, Anita Lucas, Gina Padmore,
Rebecca Keats, Gavin Miller, Alison Quemby,                Georgina Osboune, Danielle Hamilton
Absent: 
Natalie Mills, Vicky Colley, Anne Treadwell, Kate Nizzer,         
Maddy Maguire, Michael Carrington, Nikki Stenning,    
 Andrea Kettles, Sally Speechly, Zoe Stanojevic, Helen Cox, 
Amers Nizzer, Collette Dobbs, Ella Harrison, Zoe Back,          
Matt Searle, Tasha Coupland  
Chair - Tom Mayes  
Secretary -Claire Bowd  
Treasurer - Charlotte Francis - Hand over from Carolyn       Simmons  








Thanks to all members that joined us on Tuesday for our monthly catch up via zoom. As you can imagine with not much going on at this time of year, when it is normally our busiest! Due to our big Christmas Fayre not being held this year, there was talk of mentioning in the December newsletter that as we are unable to hold our biggest fundraiser of the year that a help towards donations would be very grateful, Gavin will include this in the December newsletter. Gina mentioned that she has applied for the Co-op funding and the application has been sent so we will await to hear from them. We also quickly discussed the school website as we noticed there was some FOSV information on there but it is very out of date so Tom will speak to Mrs Tomlins to see if this is something that can be   updated or maybe removed. 
Thank you to everyone for all your help and hard work in this challenging year. 
 We would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. We hope you all enjoy your time with loved ones and let’s hope that 2021will be the year that we can get back to Fundraising! 
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Pumpkin Competition

A big thank you to all who took part in our pumpkin competition, we hope u all had lots of fun and giggles creating your master pieces! We had 33 entries and all the winners have received their prizes. We have put a note in the diary for next year and hope to see this strive! 
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AmazonSmile:  
The Friends of South view Association has been added to AmazonSmile and a few of the members have been trailing this, we have now started to see purchases! With Black Friday approaching we really want to get this out to all parents as I'm sure there will be plenty of Christmas shopping happening over the next few weeks! Tom will send an email to Mrs Tomlins to get this out on parentmail. 
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Family Fun Quiz: 
Unfortunately, the quiz didn’t go down as well as we expected, we       understand that everyone has a lot more on their minds at the    moment and the timing wasn’t great! We managed to receive a few donations. For next year we plan to get the Quiz out on parentmail in advance and give it the coverage it deserves! 
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***We haven’t set a date for our next meeting as of yet, this will be some time in the new year! I will send an email out and pop all of the details on the Fosv Facebook page to let you all know when it will be*** 
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